

6746 Carlisle Pike • Mechanicsburg, PA 17050-1796 • 717-697-8261

October 3, 2017

«Walden_First_Name» «Walden_Last_Name» «Mail_Street_Number1» «Mail_City», PA 17050

Dear «Walden_Last_Name» Family:

Cumberland Valley School District continues to experience unprecedented enrollment, which as you are aware has necessitated the construction of two new buildings and the need for a district-wide redistribution of students to efficiently utilize space. The Board of School Directors approved our original redistribution plan on Nov. 23, 2015. This original plan called for elementary families within the Walden neighborhood, effective with the 2018-19 school year, to transition from Silver Spring Elementary to Green Ridge Elementary School. Middle school students within Walden were to remain at Eagle View, as per the original plan.

Enrollment continues to increase and, as a result, we have reevaluated the redistribution plan. It is being recommended by administration that elementary students within the Walden neighborhood now transition to Winding Creek Elementary beginning in the 2018-2019 school year. As part of the administrative recommendation, the Walden neighborhood would also attend Mountain View Middle School.

You are receiving this letter as your household resides within the boundaries that are recommended to be shifted to the Winding Creek Elementary/Mountain View Middle School attendance areas.

Elementary families are invited to our informational family meeting at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, October 10, at Silver Spring Elementary to learn more about Winding Creek.

It is anticipated that the Board of School Directors will take action on this recommendation during the October 16th Board Meeting. More information will follow in the upcoming months regarding middle school attendance assignments for the 2018-19 school year.

You are welcome to contact me if you have any questions regarding the recommendation to transition Walden students to Winding Creek Elementary and Mountain View Middle School. More information will follow in the near future and throughout the remainder of the academic year.

Regards,

Patty Hillery, Ed. D.

Assistant Superintendent for Elementary Education

phillery@cvschools.org

P. Hillery

(717) 506-3328